
 
 
  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Contact:  
Pam Cook 
Pam Cook Communications 
336-416-4831 
pcook@aol.com 

 

Mountain Valley Re-Sale Shoppe is hosting a Grand Reopening 

  

(Mount Airy, NC) Mountain Valley Hospice & Palliative Care will host a 
grand reopening of their "Re-Sale Shoppe" on Saturday, September 18 
at 10am at 461 North South Street in Mount Airy. 

 

"We closed for two weeks to refresh the store’s interior space and 
improve the layout to better feature our merchandise,” said Tracey 
Dobson, CEO of Mountain Valley Hospice. “We want to grow our base of 
loyal customers by offering good items at affordable prices in an 
attractive setting.” 

 

The Re-Sale Shoppe is a place where shoppers can purchase new and 
gently used furniture, household items and clothing at a fraction of 
normal retail prices. 

 

Proceeds from the Re-Sale Shoppe help support hospice care for 
Mountain Valley’s patients who are uninsured or underinsured and in 
need. Additionally, store proceeds support Mountain Valley’s 
community-focused programs including Kids Path and We Honor 
Veterans. 
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The Re-Sale Shoppe is also proud to announce a new store manager. 
“We are so excited to have Kelly Jennings joining us,” said Dobson. “With 
several years of retail experience and her upbeat attitude, Kelly makes a 
great addition to our team. We would love if members of our community 
would stop by to meet her this Saturday and say hello.”  

 

The Re-Sale Shoppe is open Monday-Saturday, 10am-5pm.   

 

For more information (336) 789-1230. 

 

 

ABOUT MOUNTAIN VALLEY HOSPICE & PALLIATIVE CARE 

 
Mountain Valley Hospice & Palliative Care is a nonprofit organization providing high quality end-of-life care in 18 
counties in North Carolina and Virginia. Through its team of hospice professionals and specially trained volunteers, 
Mountain Valley Hospice addresses the growing need for compassionate hospice care through offices in Mount 
Airy, Yadkinville, Elkin, and Pilot Mountain, NC; and in Hillsville, and Martinsville VA. Mountain Valley Hospice also 
owns and operates two hospice inpatient facilities: The Joan & Howard Woltz Hospice Home in Dobson, NC, and 
the SECU Hospice Care Center in Yadkinville, NC. Both offer a homelike setting for patients and families alike. The 
goal for both facilities is to help families be as comfortable as possible as they stay close by their loved one during 
this time when families are needed most. For more information, visit www.mtnvalleyhospice.org . 
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